
Courtesy Visit to Mr. Tomas Regalado, Mayor of the City of Miami 

 

 

 

 

On November 6th 2015, Consul-General Mr. Ken Okaniwa paid a courtesy visit 

to City of Miami Mayor, Mr. Tomas Regalado, at Miami City Hall. 

 They discussed further development of the sister city relationship 

between the City of Miami and Kagoshima City, which this year celebrate 

their 25th anniversary.  In addition, they talked about public safety 

concerning Japanese residents of the city in times of emergency.  

Mayor Regalado expressed enthusiasm in becoming the first mayor of the 

City of Miami to visit Kagoshima the following week.  

Consul-General Okaniwa looks forward to endeavoring on further 

developing the relationship between Japan and the City of Miami with Mayor 

Regalado. 

 


